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17th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 

 

It is hard to believe that we have come to the end of what has been a 

testing year for all of us.  We have really missed seeing all of the children 

in school this term and thank parents and carers for their support with 

home-learning – we appreciate that that has been challenging!   

We have said a few sad goodbyes this week.  Firstly, to Mrs Whewell 

who has been with OLA for an amazing 22 years!  We wish her a long and 

happy retirement.  She may be leaving us but we will not forget her; she 

leaves many happy memories behind and her legacy will live on in our 

Early Years. 

We have also said good bye to Miss McKelvie who is taking some time 

out to travel the world.  We wish her the best of luck on her adventures 

and hope that she will come back to tell us all about them. 

Finally, Mr Shale and Mr Clarke will also be leaving us.  Mr Shale will be 

going on to further education with the hope of training to be a teacher.  

We will miss them both and wish them all the best for the future. 

We hope you all enjoy the summer holidays and we look forward to seeing you in September. 

Prayer for the end of the school year  

At the end of this school year we give thanks to God:  
For all the teaching and learning that has taken place in our school, both in and out of 
the classroom,  
For the talents and gifts that have been shared and the challenges that have been faced;  
For the burdens that have been lifted and the hurts that have been healed;  
For the respect and care that has been given.  
We give thanks for the friendships that have just begun and for those that have grown.  
For the faith and hope that has lifted our hearts on the dark days  
And for the love that has kept us going.  
We give thanks for the community that we are, and we ask you Lord –  
Bless our families as we take our holidays, may our time together leave us with 
memories to cherish.  
Pour out your love on us that we may return renewed and refreshed to continue our 
journey together.  
Amen 
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First Holy Communion 

The following dates have been set for the First Holy Communion for those children who were unable to 

make it this year:  mornings of Saturday 3rd October and Saturday 10th October.  Please keep these dates 

free.  We will be able to give you more information when we return in September. 

 

PTA ‘Thankyou’ 

On behalf of all the staff and pupils I would like to thank the PTA for their hard work this year.  It may not 

have been a typical year but they have still managed to raise money for the pupils at OLA.  Not every 

school benefits from a PTA team like Our Lady’s; we are so grateful for their enthusiasm and dedication 

and look forward to working with them next year. 

 

Top 10 Tips to Encourage Children to Read 

The government have published a list of ways to encourage primary-aged children to read.  To find out 

more click on the following link. 

 

Nursery and Reception New Starters 

 

If you have a child who will be starting in Nursery or Reception in September, there is now a 'New 

Starters' page on the school website which has a welcome message and information that you might find 

useful.  You can access the page using the following link. 

We still have places available in Nursery.  If you have any friends or family who have children that will be 

eligible for join Nursery in September, please encourage them to take a look at our New Starters page 

too. 

 

PTA News 

Year 6 Leavers 

A tearful farewell to the lovely Year 6s, we were unable to sponsor your leaving party this year due to the 
pandemic, but we were so happy to be able to provide your leaver's T-shirts, supplied by one of our 
parent's businesses - Exquisite Event Designers.  We hope the T-shirts bring back many fond memories 
when looking back on your special time at our OLA.  Good luck to your future endeavours, we will miss 
you! 
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School Lottery  

 
Next draw date: 18 July 2020  
 
£25,000 JACKPOT and £6.00 Guaranteed Prize to 1 OLA supporter  
 
Big Thanks to our latest School Lottery guaranteed prize winner who won 
£6.00 and then very generously donated it back to the school! 
 
WIN £150 to Spend on PE Kit! 
READY, SET, WIN! If you are shopping for PE Kit, don’t let it put a dent in 
your budget.  Support your school this term and you could win 1 of 3 £150 
JD Sports gift cards. 

*Offer ends 18th July 2020  
 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-lady-of-the-assumption-primary-school-
coventry 
  
Our ticket sales now stand at 24 per week, this is still less than 50% of our weekly sales target – CAN 
YOU HELP? 
Can you help spread the word?  Once ticket sales increase the guaranteed jackpot will also increase PLUS 
with the school closing and the cancellation of all our forthcoming fundraising events this is our only way 
of raising much needed funds for the PTA and ultimately for the pupils of OLA!  During this challenging 
time, we hope that you can continue to help us raise funds. 
 
PTA Facebook Group 
 
You will have received a link to join the Facebook group – this is a friendly group where you will find 
information on PTA events plus helpful tips on entertaining our children whilst at home.   
Here is the link again - https://www.facebook.com/groups/OurLadyOfTheAssumptionPTA/ 
you will be asked your child’s name and year group to confirm you are eligible for membership, please 
answer these or else approval cannot be granted to the group. 
 

The Church 

The Church will be open each week on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Saturday from 10:30am – 12:30pm for 

private prayer.  Anybody attending must wear a face mask. 

 

Mass  

Even though you can’t attend mass in the usual way, services are being streamed on the parish YouTube 

channel: Our Lady of The Assumption and St John Vianney livestream   

 

 

 

mailto:admin@ourlady.coventry.sch.uk
http://www.ourlady.coventry.sch.uk/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-lady-of-the-assumption-primary-school-coventry
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-lady-of-the-assumption-primary-school-coventry
https://www.facebook.com/groups/OurLadyOfTheAssumptionPTA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCXiaLhrE1K_mXmCADVniRXw


Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic Primary School 

  Hawthorn Lane, Tile Hill, Coventry. CV4 9LB 

     02476 466655       admin@ourlady.coventry.sch.uk Web: www.ourlady.coventry.sch.uk           @OLACoventry 

 
 
 

Summer Holiday Breakfast Club 

 

 

 

More details can be found at https://ourlady.coventry.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/Summer-Holiday-

Breakfast-Club-2020-Leaflet.pdf 
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